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Hello Berit

| am very glad that arrangements are now in place for Kerry and our colleague Nuala to visit next week.

The main reason | can’t come for this visit is that unfortunately | am going into hospital to have a knee
replacement operation which means | will be off work for several weeks. However, | am confident that Kerry
will manage the arrangements that have to be made in order to ensure that the first group of students can
start here at St David’s as planned in August 2017.

| very much regret not having the chance to visit your school in Begen as it looks amazing from the photos |
have seen and | would very much have enjoyed my first visit to Norway. Hopefully | will have the opportunity
at some point in the future to visit.

Meanwhile, | hope Kerry and Nuala enjoy their trip and all the arrangements run smoothly. | will be keeping
in touch with Kerry during my absence and look forward to meeting you and your colleagues again in the
near future.

Regards

Wendy

Wendy Sutherland
Headteacher

St David's High School
1 Cousland Road
Dalkeith

Midlothian

EH22 2PS

8 01316544702
B @stpavidsHs
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